
    

 

 

FIELD DAY 2011 Important Parent Information 

Date: Thursday, May 26 

Morning Session: Grades    K,2,4        9:15-11:45 a.m. 

Afternoon Session: Grades 1,3,5        12:45-3:15 p.m. 

 

All pre-assigned volunteers will be given a special identification badge upon 

check-in at the outdoor tables at a location to be determined. 

  

If you were unable to volunteer and would like to be a spectator of your child’s 

event----you will need to check in at the outdoor table at a location to be 

determined and receive a special Field Day spectator bracelet and proceed to our 

roped off spectator area located in the back of our building.   

Please note: (Only pre-assigned volunteers will be allowed to be on the field to 

assist in their game assignments. This will allow our students more space to fully 

participate in their activities.) 

 

Due to this day being an extra busy day for our building, our cafeteria staff will 

only accommodate lunches for our staff and students. They are not able to 

accommodate volunteer, spectator and other parent orders on our Field Day. 

 

If we happen to have an inclement weather day on Field Day- we will only be able to 

accommodate our pre-assigned volunteers inside our building. We unfortunately 

do not have the interior space to accommodate spectators.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


